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     MESSAGE FROM THE MANAGER
Mike Wallner

Welcome to November.  We had an up and down month
of October,  seeing snow and temps in the upper 70’s 3
days later.
We are putt ing the employee of  the month on hold unt i l
next  spr ing and also the tr iv ia quest ion.  I  hope that you
l iked these new features to the newslet ter .  They wi l l  be
back in Apr i l  as wel l  as a new feature on member of  the
month.
Season passes for 2023 are on sale now. Check the
newslet ter  for  more informat ion.
This months former employee spot l ight  is Timothy
Bridges. I  hope you enjoy what he is doing now and
what l ies ahead for him.
We just  f in ished another successful  Toys for Tots
scramble.  We had a record 30 teams. Next
year we are shoot ing for 36 teams and use both
courses. I t  appeared everyone had a great
t ime. Thank you to al l  that  played or donated to the
Toys for Tots.

I  hope you al l  have a great month.

Go I l l in i
Mike Wal lner
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Season passes are now on sale!  get your pass before 12/31/22 and save!

Fall/Winter Rates are now in effect
18 hole walking-$18

18 hole cart-$12



9 Hole Walking-$13
9 hole Cart-$9

http://www.uofigolf.com/
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Former Employee Spotlight- Timothy Bridges




Born and raised in Champaign, Illinois, the University of Illinois Golf Course has been a second home for me
since I started playing golf at the age of 10 years old. I had some of the greatest to look up to and learn from like
Jesse Ratliff, Jim and Joe Thompson, and most importantly my father, Tim Bridges Sr. I played golf all 4 years
at Centennial High School and continued my schooling at the U of I. My relationship with the community of U of I
began when I had the opportunity to work at the U of I Golf Course during high school and College. I started
working as outside services and worked my way into becoming the assistant, under Mike Wallner after I
graduated college. After completing the certification to become a PGA Apprentice, I continued growing
relationships in the golf community at Champaign Country Club and as the Head Golf Coach for Central High
School between.
After five years in the golf industry I decided to transition into my current career as a Registered Nurse at Carle
Foundation Hospital.  While at Carle Foundation Hospital I was introduced to travel nursing opportunities. Four
out of the seven years as a nurse have been devoted to being a travel nurse which has allowed me to complete
14 contracts in 5 different states, and meet my beautiful wife, Laynee Bridges, who has also had the opportunity
to travel with me. As an experienced nurse and ready for the next phase in life, I am currently on my last travel
contract and hanging up the stethoscope for a while.  My wife and I recently got married over the summer,
purchased a home in Savoy, and we are looking forward to being closer to our friends and family as we start to
build a family of our own.
As I transition yet again, into a new career and new chapter in my life, I wouldn't want to be anywhere else other
than this amazing community and city I call home. I have appreciated the many people in the community that
have molded me and helped me throughout the years.  I would like to send a special thank you to Mike, Tony,
and Tom for the continuous love and support they have shown me. The U of I Golf Community is the best! Go
Illini!

We will be closed
on Thanksgiving
Day to allow our

employees to
spend the day

with family

http://www.uofigolf.com/
http://www.uofigolf.com/
http://www.uofigolf.com/
http://www.uofigolf.com/


Did you know that we have been supporting the Toys for Tots for 23 years.
This event started as a 3 club tournament that we hosted over Thanksgiving

weekend. Obviously, we often have cold weather around that time so we
moved it up into October and changed formats to a scramble. This has been
a great success. We have such a great group of members that always support
this event either with a toy or cash donation. We certainly thank you all. For
the last 10 + years the Tumble Inn Ladies Golf League have had a Christmas
party but instead of gift for themselves they ALL bring toys for the toy drive.

This is when this event exploded. The great thing about this event is that ALL
toys go to local kids in the Champaign- Urbana area. We all certainly

appreciate all the donations and we look forward to making this a bigger and
better event next year. If you want to donate you can drop off toys until

around Dec 10th .
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Fall scramble results
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toys for tots results

We are still accepting unwrapped gifts for
local children.  Drop yours by the golf shop!
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